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Minutes from the annual meeting of the
Editorial Board of »Geofizika«

The meeting was held at the Andrija Mohorovi¢i¢ Geophysical Institute, Zagreb, on
10 October 1991, with the following agenda:

1. Report on Vol. 7 (1990)

2. Financial report for the year 1990

3. Acceptance of manuscripts for Vol. 8 (1991)
4. Financial plan for the year 1991

5. A.O.B.

Due to the war-time circumstances only the members of the Editorial Board from
Zagreb were invited.

Dr. M. Orli¢ opened the meeting and reported on the work done for publication of
the last issue of »Geofizika«. The financial report was unanimously accepted as pre-
sented by A. Igrec.

D. Herak informed the Board of the current status of manuscripts submitted for
publication in »Geofizika«. Vol. 8 (1991) will contain 10 papers that were after reviewing
tentatively classified as 5 Original scientific papers, 2 Short communications, 2 Prelimi-
nary communications and 1 Professional paper. After examining the reviews the mem-
bers of the Board approved of papers’ classifications and formally accepted them for
publication. In addition to the scientific part a number of Appendices will be published.

Dr. M. Orli¢ informed the Board of the present status in financing the publication
of the journal. The Ministry of Science, Technology and Informatics of the Republic of
Croatia will continue to subsidise the journal, and it is hoped that the funds will be
adequate to cover the real costs of editing and publication.

The members of the Board discussed the possibility of merging »Geofizika« with the
journal »Rasprave« published by the Croatian Meteorological Society. The conclusion
was reached that both journals might benefit from it, and that Editorial Board of
»Geofizika« in principle supports such an idea. The details are to be discussed on the
meeting of members of both Editorial Boards that will be organized in near future.
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